
Christmas at Rosslyn Chapel
From  craft  activities  to  seasonal  music  and  special

services,  there  are  many  ways  to  celebrate  Christmas  at
Rosslyn Chapel this year.

The Chapel and visitor centre will be open throughout December
and the holiday period, including Boxing Day and 2 January
(closed  only  24  and  25  December  then  31  December  and  1
January).

Younger  visitors  can  join  in  ’Festive  Fridays’  on  the
afternoons (1-4pm) of 5th, 12th and 19th December with craft
activities  between  1  and  4pm.  These  are  included  in  the
admission price for visitors.

There’s a feast of seasonal music to enjoy with lunchtime and
evening concerts throughout December and visitors are welcome
to  attend  any  of  the  special  services  during  Advent  and
Christmas. Full details of events and times are on the Chapel
website – http://www.rosslynchapel.com.

Rosslyn Chapel is located in the village of Roslin, just 7
miles south of Edinburgh.
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